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Christian faith must be like a tree, 
reaching to heaven and rooted in love

News
Who’s who?

Mrs 
Mandy Dennison
Teaching Assistant

Hello, I work in 
Apple Class with
your lovely 
children. I trained in early years and have 
worked with children for 35 years, 
starting off in nursery before joining 
Ewhurst Infant school fourteen years ago.
I am an emotional literacy support 
assistant supporting children’s well-being 
and emotional needs.
In my spare time I like shopping and 
baking and spending time with my family 
and friends.

Ewhurst

Inspiring confident 
learners in God’s care

Thank you to everyone for supporting BBC
Children in Need today. It was lovely to see
everyone in their own clothes coming
together to support such a worthwhile
cause. If you have not donated yet the link
is over the page.

Christmas is fast approaching and is such a
magical time in school. Over the past few
years so much has had to be cancelled and
we are working hard to ensure that we can
celebrate this year. A letter has been
emailed that has all the dates in one place
and will ensure that you and your little ones
can keep up with events on a week by week
basis. Please ensure that you have read the
letter especially regarding the nativity
tickets.

Ewhurst has begun an exciting collaboration
project, led by the British Council, with a
selection of local and Ugandan schools. All
the schools have been thinking about what
they can do for their communities to reduce
climate change. Planting trees to reduce
green-house gasses, provide habitats and in
some cases food, has been top on their list.
Ewhurst has received 140 trees and we need
your help to plant them!

Friday 3rd December at 3pm 
we will be meeting at the back of the Village
Hall car park. Come along and plant a tree!

Thank you to everyone who submitted an
Extreme Reading entry. Winners will be
announced next week.
Mrs McConnell

A book is a gift you 
can open again 
and again
Garrison Keillor

Fab News Alert!
We are delighted to announce that 

Mrs Stevenson is  expecting and 
baby number 2 is due May 2022! 

Huge congratulations to the whole 
family; we can’t wait!
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Autumn Term 2021

November
Fri 19th PTA Tuck Shop
Wed 24th Pied Piper Theatre Performance 
Thurs 25th Year 2 Forest Schools
Fri 26th Apple class NO Forest Schools
Fri 26th Open Tour for prospective parents
Fri 26th Drop ins all classes
Mon 29th Open Full Governing Body Meeting 
Tues 30th Apple class dress rehearsal Nativity

with visitors from Rainbows
December
Weds 1st NO PE in Apple class
Weds 1st Apple class Nativity @10am
Wed 1st Cherry Class Carol Singing at the Glebe
Thurs 2nd Apple class Nativity @10am
Thurs 2nd Year 1 Forest Schools 
Fri 3rd Apple class NO Forest Schools
Fri 3rd Tree planting @3pm – village car park
Sun 5th Messy Church 4pm Walliswood

Village Hall
Mon 6th Holly and Cherry class dress rehearsal 

with visitors from The Glebe
Mon 6th Drop ins Holly and Cherry class
Tuesday 7th Holly and Cherry class Nativity at 10am
Wed 8th Holly and Cherry class Nativity at 10am
Fri 10th Apple class NO Forest Schools
Fri 10th Christmas jumper day and Christmas 

lunch
Fri 10th PTA Secret Santa
Fri 10th Drop ins for Apple class
Fri 10th PTA Movie night – more info to follow
Mon 13th Cherry Class Carol singing at The Old 

Rectory@11.15am
Thurs 16th PTA Christmas lunch
Fri 17th Apple class NO Forest Schools
Fri 17th End of term, pick up @1.30 + Tuck shop

Spring Term 2022

January
Tues 4th INSET Day
Weds 5th Children back in school
Tues 11th Open Tour for prospective parents

Awards – 19/11/2021  Thinking scientifically
Star of the Week
Apple Holly Cherry
Maisie B Freddie Orlaith
Headteacher’s Award
Apple Holly Cherry
Joss Henry Thalia
Daphne Siena Charlotte
Will W Charlie Axel

Children in need 
If you haven’t yet made your donation for Mufti 

day please donate £2 by following the link:
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/ewhurst-

infant-school3

Have you already nominated Ewhurst school?
We can win a Christmas tree for the school from 
Santa Fir! Final countdown! We need your help!

https://www.facebook.com/HansChristmasAnders
en/

Books and other lovely things
Do have a look at the box in the library with 

offerings from the BOOKMAN.

A big THANK YOU 
For leaving the playground promptly at drop off 
and pick up, it has helped us for the start of the 
day and for Explorers being able to go outside. 

Open Full Governing Body Meeting 29.11.21
If you wish to take part please inform the office

Lost Property
In the library is a box with unnamed lost 
property including coats, jumpers and 

cardigans.  

Friday 3rd December 3pm
Meet at the back of the Village Hall and 

plant a tree!

Nativity 
We can clearly hear and feel it: 

Christmas time is coming!
LISTS TO SIGN UP ARE IN THE LIBRARY. EACH 

CHILD CAN HAVE TWO MEMBERS IN THE 
AUDIENCE – PLEASE BOOK USING YOUR CHILD’S 
NAME, IF YOU ARE WANTING TWO SEATS WRITE 

YOUR CHILD’S NAME IN TWO BOXES 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/ewhurst-infant-school3
https://hanschristmasandersen.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=3a869d0710d2e3770bfbbe7b8&id=fa05b8668f&e=e007af747b

